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In the current manuscript we are not using quantitative statistics. However, in the 
previously published article the statistics were reviewed by an internal statistician.  

Thank you for your consideration.  

Sincerely, 

Dr Matthew Fraser, Post-doc researcher, University of the Highlands and Islands. 
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